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Join in with physicists from the University of Surrey 
celebrating International Dark Matter Day.  Discover 
how cutting edge physics is allowing us to see 
the unseen in astronomy, quantum technologies, 
medical physics and much more. Activities include 

demonstrations and activities with the researchers, 
talks, star gazing, arts and crafts and a mobile 
planetarium. Talks about the scientists that have 
been awarded the 2018 Nobel prize in physics for 
creating groundbreaking tools from beams of light.

Seeing the unseen
Discover the hidden wonders of the universe 
5:30 - 9pm, 29 October 2018, Main University Hall, University of Surrey

Free event, all welcome.
This event is free to attend. Tickets can be bought online at:  
eventbrite.co.uk/e/seeing-the-unseen-tickets-50690043284  
Please contact us in advance if you have any access requirements. 


